HERSHAM RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION


Hersham Residents Association
(Established 1971)

david.lock30@gmail.com

26 October 2012
Dear Margaret

Speed Limits in Hersham Village

The HRA has pushed for speed restrictions in Hersham since 2009.  At our last committee meeting we were therefore pleased to note that a proposal to reduce the speed limit at the Hersham end of the Burwood Road to 20 mph is to be discussed at a Surrey County Council meeting in November.

After raising this issue at the HRA committee and seeking views of members, I am writing to confirm our support for the introduction of a reduced 20 mph speed limit in the village centre on Burwood Road.  We would also suggest reminders in Burwood Road for vehicles approaching Hersham to slow down from the Westcar Lane area. 

As part of a coordinated approach, we would also support a reduction in speed limits from the Waterman’s Arms up the Molesey Road to the Barley Mow, and from the Waterman’s Arms along the Queens Road as far as Westcar lane.

Yours faithfully 

David Lock (HRA Chair) 
CC Elmbridge Borough Councillors for Hersham North & South
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